Asthma letter (over 12)

We are aware that you have asthma and we would like to review your condition annually.

It is important that we keep an eye on this condition so that you can be as healthy as possible
into the future. Experience shows that, even if you think that you have the situation under
control, it is sometimes possible to feel a lot better with just some small changes to your
treatment.

Can you please contact reception to make an appointment with the Healthcare Assistant for
your review.

Please bring to the appointment any inhalers you have.



